Open House Public Meeting

Tuesday, March 26, 2024

Chapel of the Pines Hochatown
9276 N US-259
Hochatown, OK 74728
5:00 pm-7:00 pm
IMPROVEMENTS TO US-259 IN HOCHATOWN
FROM SOUTH SH-259A TO GOLF COURSE ROAD
McCurtain County; JP 34333(04)(08)

The Oklahoma Department of Transportation will host an in-person public meeting on
March 26, 2024, at the Chapel of the Pines Hochatown, 9276 N US-259, Hochatown, OK.

This is an open house, come-and-go event from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.

Please join us to learn more about the proposed improvements to US-259 in Hochatown.
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Text Box
The purpose of the meeting is to present the selected alternative, share findings from the environmental studies, and demonstrate the consideration of all public comments including concerns for parking and pedestrian safety in the project design. 


